““FBICCAAAPresents a nnqkthrd Event
9-1-1Center: Tour and Demostration

\ Dinner & Presentation

The 9-1-1 Center is responsible for taking emergency 9-1-1 and
non-emergency calls for the City of Rockford, and dispatching

the appropriate fire, police, and emergency medical equipment.
You will have the opportunity to see how the 9-1-1 Center provides

it’s vital link between the citizens of Rockford and emergency responders.

Please join us for this special event on Thursday, July 24, 2014

Presenter: Sandy Stansell, Division Administrator,
Rockford Fire Department/9-1-1 Division

Rockford, IL 61104. Park in the City Hall lot, you can walk across Walnut Street
to the entrance.

Agenda

5:30 PM Check -In

6:00 PM - Dinner

6:30 PM - Talk, Tour, and Demonstration

Complimentary to all Paid Members of the Alumni Association f/’

$20.00 Per Person for Non-Members and Guest.

Please RSVP to RockfordEvents@fbiccaaa.org before Thursday July 17,2014

Space is limited and reservations will be accepted on a first-come basis.
= Your email RSVP will be confirmed.

Payment by Cash or Check (payable to FBICCAAA) can be made the day of the event.

All reservations will be billed if not cancelled by Friday July 18, 2014.



